

Minutes of JFMC Meeting of 8PM 14/09/2021 at Kathie Lamb Centre

Present

Steve Sands, Richard Monks, Nici Stonebridge, Lee Seal, Steve Downey

Apologies

Gordon Reader, John Perry, Simon McNeill, Richard Smith, Mel Alesi

Approval of minutes of Meeting of June 2021 APPROVED

1. Treasurers financial report.LS Provided Treasurers Report
2. Guides Report N/A
3. SMFC Youth Club report LS & NS Provided a report from the Junior section. Membership and match results are positive.
4. SMUFC Men's club report SS & RM offered a positive report in relation to FA Vase Result and gave information relating to crowd numbers at home matches. The receipts were to be shared with the away teams and the away teams transport was deducted but it was felt the funds were coming in steadily. Financial report could be provided at next meeting.
5. Main pitch developments plans discussion & report. Floodlighting was installed and working with additional ducts put in ground for water/power/CCTV if required.
6. Pitch hire lease agreement PR to provide document at next meeting
7. Payments for approval Payments for Storage facility (Part), £800 towards new goal posts, Drainage for Guides and pitch cutting were approved
8. Parish Council input PR Reported that The Mens Club and the Floodlighting contractor were required to provide documents to the FSIF to obtain the grant. He also stated that the Parish Council required a manageable way of controlling the floodlighting (Card Meter) in order that the electricity usage was controlled and recorded. RM stated that the mens club would make a covering payment until the system was in place. Netting to stop balls going over neighbours property had been worked on by Cllr McNeill, PR was pursuing completion of the works asap.
9. AOB/Matters arising None

Date of next meeting TBC